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Dear Seymour Community School District Families, 
The winter weather seemed to hold on extra long this year, but I think I can 
finally say the spring season is here to stay!  It is hard for me to believe how 
quickly my first year in Seymour has flown by. I have truly enjoyed every mi-
nute of it. There have been times that I have heard someone say that things 
slow down in May and there is less focus on learning.  I can tell you just the 
opposite is true, our teachers and students are busy with the final push to the 
end of the year! 
 
Every May, during Teacher Appreciation Week, we celebrate teachers and 
honor them for their commitment to our students.  While May 7 -11 is titled 
ñTeacher Appreciation,ò this is truly a time to recognize all staff who work in our 
buildings. Each and every staff member on a daily basis is a teacher for our 
students. On behalf of the School Board and myself, I would like to thank 
everyone for the impact they make on all our students! 
 
As we wind down one school year, we are already planning for the next.  I 
would like to remind you that there are a few changes related to our school 
day and calendar for next year.  Our first day of school will again be the day 
after Labor Day, September 4, 2018. Our school day will begin at 7:55 am and 
end at 3:05 pm.  We will not be having a full week for a spring break, but the 
students will be off from April 19 through April 23 if you would like to plan a va-
cation for your family.  The last day of school will be May 31, 2019. There will 
also be a change in our graduation, it will be held on May 28 next year. 
 
Have a great summer! 
Laurie Asher 
 

 
DAR AWARD  
Thomas Mueller, principal at Seymour 
Community High School, announces 
that Elizabeth Ellis will receive the 2017-
18  DAR Good Citizen Award.  Elizabeth 
was selected by the high school teach-
ers. She is the daughter of Mark and 
Denise Ellis of Seymour, WI.  Elizabeth 
plans on continuing her education work-
ing toward either a financial/economics 
or a political science degree 
The award is presented annually by the Wisconsin Society Daughters of Amer-
ican Revolution to a senior girl or boy considered to be most deserving on the 
basis of four qualities:  dependability, service, leadership, and patriotism. 
 
The Appleton Chapter is sponsor for Seymourôs representative.  Seniors in ac-
credited public high schools are eligible candidates.  

 
 
 

 

Friday, June 8, 2018 
will be last 
school day for 
students for the 
2017/2018 
school year. 
Dismissal is at 
1:30 p.m. 

 SCHS 2018 
Commencement   

Ceremony 
 will be held on June  3, 
2018, at  2:00 p.m. in the 
Seymour High School 

Fieldhouse. 

There will be no school on 
Memorial Day which is 
Monday, May 28, 2018. 
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Herb Kohl Initiative 
Scholarship Awarded To 
Kayleen Flora-Trinkner 
The Herb Kohl Educational Foun-
dation annually awards its $10,000 
Initiative Scholarship to 100 gradu-
ating high school students in public, 
religious and independent schools 
throughout Wisconsin and Seymour 
Community High School was one of 
the selected schools this year.  

 
Seymour High School Seniors To Be 
Honored 
WLUK FOX 11 will honor our top ten seniors. They will 
join over 100 Northeast Wisconsin school districts at 
the Lambeau Field Atrium in Green Bay. Each student 
attending the ceremony will be videotaped for a series 
of television vignettes that will be broadcast on 
fox11online.com. The Green Bay Packers along with 
other businesses and colleges are sponsoring the 
2018 Best of the Class event. SCHS seniors attending 
this event include Haleigh Bain, Jenna Krause, Josh 
Krause, Amanda Linskens, Emily Pashouwer, Lauren 
Rottier, Megan Struble, Seth Swenson, Elisha Ullmer, 
and Jorey Wussow. 

 
 

Seymour High Schoolôs Graduation 
Ceremony is Sunday, June 3, 2018 
Students and their families have prepared for high 
school graduation for many years.  The following 
guidelines have been established so students in the 
Class of 2018 may be recognized with dignity and re-
spect. 
 

All 2018 graduates are to attend graduation 
practice on Friday, June 1, at 10:00 a.m. in the 
field house.  A picnic for the graduates will fol-
low practice. 
¶ The recommended dress code for gradu-
ates is:   
For male graduates:  dress pants, shirt and 
tie, and dress shoes. 
For female graduates:  appropriate dresses 
or dress pants and shirt, and dress shoes. 

¶ So families and friends can enjoy the cere-
mony with minimal distraction, a profes-
sional photograph of individual students 
receiving their diploma will be available to 
each graduate. 

¶ Guests will be admitted to the field house 
by ticket only.  Each graduate will receive 
10 tickets for family and friends.  If unused 
tickets are available, they will be distributed 
to graduates who register a need in the 

student services office prior to graduation 
practice. 

¶ Graduates are expected to obey and re-
spect all school rules.  Violations of school 
rules may result in exclusion from the com-
mencement ceremony and may require 
graduates to pick up their diploma from 
school officials at a designated meeting 

 
SENIOR PICTURES MUST BE 
SUBMITTED TO THE 
SEYMOUR YEARBOOK 
BY NOVEMBER 2, 2018! 
 
Watch for future mailings with pic-
ture requirements and submission 
instructions. You will need to make sure that your pho-
tographer sends in the picture on time AND that your 
appointment is EARLY ENOUGH for pictures to be 
available before the deadline.  In general, this means 
that your senior portrait sitting needs to be done be-
fore school gets started next year.  
Visit the yearbook website for up-to-date detailed In-
formation:http://www.seymour.k12.wi.us/high/
shs_yearbook.cfm 
 
Please contact Chelsey Schaumberg or Stacie 
Kaminski, Yearbook Advisors, via email 
at cschaumberg@seymour.k12.wi.us or skaminski@s
eymour.12.wi.us  with any questions.  
 
 

HIGH SCHOOLERS - PLAN AHEAD FOR 
NEXT SCHOOL YEAR! 

 

 
The 2018-19 School District Calendar is on the district 
website. For the 2018-19 school year, start time for 
each day will be 7:55 am and end time for each day 
will be 3:05 pm.  
All students ï including Seniors ï need to have their 
pictures taken for new student IDôs and gold cards. 
Students will not receive an ID or gold card until their 
picture is taken. The course registration process has 
been completed. The courses selected by the stu-
dents have been used to determine staffing and the 
master schedule. Therefore, schedule changes for 
next year will only be made in extreme situations. 

August 14 Schedule Pick up/Pictures for gr. 10, 11 
and 12 

August 22 Freshmen & new student orientation 

August 22 Schedule pick up/pictures 

September 4 School starts 

http://www.seymour.k12.wi.us/high/shs_yearbook.cfm
http://www.seymour.k12.wi.us/high/shs_yearbook.cfm
mailto:charpold@seymour.k12.wi.us
mailto:skaminski@seymour.12.wi.us
mailto:skaminski@seymour.12.wi.us
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High School Academic Decathlon Team 
The Seymour High School Academic Decathlon team 
advanced to the state competition for the second year 
in a row.  The group, coached by Mrs. Kellina Mattson 
and Mrs. Christy Glover, traveled to the Wilderness 
Resort in Wisconsin Dells in early March to compete 
in the largest academic competition in the coun-
try.  The students had to participate in interviews, give 
speeches, and take tests in subjects ranging from 
economics to literature to calculus. Seth Swenson, 
senior team member, received a scholarship from the 
Academic Decathlon organization for being the teamôs 
top scoring member.  
Front row, from right to left:  Stephanie Robertson, 
Leah Piso, Amanda Linskens 

Back row:  Helena Jefferson, Dayton Priebe, Brady 
Madison, Seth Swenson, Dylan Muenster. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Seymour High School Civics 
Students in High School Civics took on a role as a 
member from the Constitutional Convention in 
1787.  They learned how difficult it was for our found-
ing fathers to create the Constitution.  Some of the 
issues took a long time to resolve.  They had debates, 
made motions, and voted to create a Constitution very 
similar or very different from what we have today.     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Seymour High School Prom 
Seymour Community High School held the junior prom 
on Saturday, April 7, 2018. Prom court included Kendal 
Lecker, Hunter Clark, Kendra Bain, Eli Oskey, Mac-
Kenzie Ullmer, Del Wendt, Mason Krabbe, Kendra 
Vanden Huevel, Jadyn Mattson and Vittoria Pazzini. 

Help keep Seymourôs young 

learners safe while attending 

school. If you suspect any dan-

gerous threats to student  

Safety, please report it.  
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SMS Spreads The Word To End The 
Word 
On March 28, Tammy Bloom (Black Creek teacher) 
and her brother, Tim presented for each grade level 
at SMS. Their message was about acceptance, 
Down Syndrome and ending the use of the "R" word 
as part of the National Spread the Word to End the 
Word Campaign. Seymour Middle School staff 
showed their support by wearing Spread the Word to 
End the Word t-shirts. On Thursday, March 29, Tim 
visited SMS to spend some time in the gym playing 
one of his favorite sports, basketball and visiting with 
students in hallways. Also on Thursday, during 
lunch, students had the opportunity to sign the 
Spread the Word banner and pledge to no longer 
use the "R" word. All students who signed the ban-
ner put their name in a drawing for a chance to win a 
Spread the Word t-shirt. It was an amazing couple 
days of sharing and spreading awareness and kind-
ness at Seymour Middle School.  

 
SMS Students Participate in Regional 
History Bee 
Four Seymour 
Middle School 
students partic-
ipated in the 
Regional Histo-
ry Bee on Mon-
day, March 26 
in Milwaukee. 
Eighth graders 
Andre Stevens 
and Dane Swenson, seventh grader Tommy Ro-
manowski, and 6th grader Holden Powell were 
among 120 students participating in our region. 
The students took part in three buzzer rounds of 
30 questions each. Andre, Dane, and Tommy 
have advanced to Nationals in Atlanta in June! 
All participants said they enjoyed the experi-
ence!    

Congratulations to All! 
 

Seymour Middle School Eight Graders 
Build Volcanoes 
Eighth-grade science students finished their unit on 
volcanoes.  Their unit began by studying the tectonic 
plates and how their movements impact our 
earth.  Students then studied different types of volca-
noes. Each group selected a volcano to re-
search.  Facts and pictures were gathered to create a 
storyboard about their selected volcano. Next each 
group made their own  3D volcano out of chicken 
wire, papier mache, and spray paint. For the grand 
finale, each group presented their storyboard and 
erupted their volcano by 
combining vinegar, soap, 
and food coloring to baking 
soda. This unit was explo-
sive! 

   
     
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
SMS Grade 6 Writing 
Sixth graders at SMS worked through the writing pro-
cess to bring their narrative pieces to publication. 
They drafted, revised, and edited to include purpose-
ful dialogue, figurative language, sensory details, and 
time shift transitions in their writing. The books were 
then published into a softcover book and the students 
celebrated with a gallery walk!  

 

 
 

 


